
COLUMBIA HILLS PRESENTS

Partnering with “The Road to Hope” 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Danielle Drury by
emailing danielledrury@columbiahillsgolf.com 

Here’s How it Works: 
Select an ornament from the tree located in the foyer

Each ornament will list a child’s name, age and desired gifts
Return your ornament and newly wrapped gift no later than Friday,

December 22nd by 7:00 pm 


